
            
 
 
 
 
 

March 12, 2013 
 
 
Ms. Toni Iseman 
Council Member, City of Laguna Beach 
2338 Glenneyre 
Laguna Beach, CA 92651 
 
Dear Ms. Iseman: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated February 15, 2013 to Chairman Allison 
Macfarlane and the Commissioners concerning restart of the San Onofre Nuclear Generating 
Station, Unit 2. 
 
A response is under preparation which will be forwarded to you shortly. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

     /RA/ 
Annette L. Vietti-Cook 
 

 
 
 


